
URGENT NOTICE 
 

This is to inform you that the Interviews for Admission 

to Ph.D Program in Women’s Studies 2019 shall be held 

on 12.09.2019 (Thursday) at 02.00 p.m. All the 

candidates who have applied for admission are advised 

to attend the Interview on the said date and time 

mentioned above.  

 

Further, the candidates should bring a brief Research 

Proposal specifying the area in which they want to do 

their research. All the candidates are also advised to 

bring all their original alongwith self attested Photostat 

documents. 
 

           (Sd/-) 

(Chairperson) 
 


